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As half-term is fast approaching I 
would like to remind you of the 

following: 
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Extended Schools 
 

Please note Extended Schools will run 
as normal tomorrow (Tuesady 23rd 
October), this will include Sports for 
pupils in Primaries 1 and 2 between 
2:00pm, and 3:00pm.  There will 
however be NO Extended Schools on 
Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th 
October 2018. 

 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 
Please be reminded that Parent/Teacher Interviews will take 
place on Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th October between 
2:00pm and 4:00pm.  All 
pupils will finish school at 
1:50pm on these days and 
child care facilities will be 
in place should you wish to 
avail of these during your 
allocated interview time.  
 
 
 

Tuck Shop 
 
As a treat coming up to half–term a Tuck 
Shop will be available on Tuesday, 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for all 
pupils in Primaries 1 to 7.  Please note 
prices will range from 10p to £1.00  
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Halloween Fun Day 
 
A Halloween Fun Day will take 
place here in school this Friday 
(26th October).  A selection of 
activities will take place 
throughout the day and this will 
be a non-uniform day when 
pupils can bring £1.00 and dress 
up in their favourite Halloween 
outfits.  Those pupils who do not 
wish to dress up can come in 
school uniform as usual!  Please note school will finish for 
all pupils (Primaries 1 to 7) on Friday at 1:50pm! 
 

 

 

MAC Theatre Visit 
 
Can I please remind you that all the ‘MAC Theatre Visit’ 
reply slips must be returned by tomorrow (Tuesday 23rd 
October) in order to allow the booking for Friday 4th January 
to be confirmed. 
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Once again can I thank you all for your on-going support 
throughout the months of September and October.  Please note 
the ‘October Newsletter’ will be sent out to all families on the 
last day of term (Friday 26th October) – therefore please 
check all school bags.  
 
I trust that you all have an enjoyable half-term break and 
look forward to seeing all pupils back on Monday 5th November 
well rested and ready for the new half-term! 

 

 

 


